October 6, 2021

9200 Basil Court
Largo, MD 20774

THE BOARD OF LICENSE COMMISSIONERS MET IN ADMINISTRATIVE VOTING
SESSION:

PRESENT:
Armando Camacho, Vice Chairman
Tammy Sparkman, Commissioner
Tammy Norman, Commissioner
Jason Deloach, Esquire, Counsel
Terence Sheppard, Director
Patricia Bell, Administrative Manager
Robert Clark, Chief Liguor Inspector
Christian Mendoza, Deputy Chief Liguor Inspector
Johnny Toles, Deputy Chief Liquor Inspector
Leonard Vauss, Administrative Assistant
Keyanna Little, Administrative Aide
Katrice James, Administrative Aide
Jamie Schaefer, Administrative Aide

In the matter of t/a Fish Market, see email dated September 24, 2021 regarding a request for an
extension to renew the Special Entertainment Permit. The licensee (Sherry Giovannoni) would also like to
notify the Board of the passing of her husband Joseph Giovannoni who is also a licensee of the
establishment.

The Commissioners previously granted an additional 45 days for entertainment permit renewals during the
September 28, 2021 Administrative Voting Session and took note of Mr. Giovannoni’s passing.

In the matter of t/a Liquor King, see email dated September 30, 2021 regarding a request to
postpone their appearance for the October 13, 2021 and reschedule for the next available evening hearing.
The Commissioners took note to postpone Liquor King’s appearance for the October 13, 2021 hearing and
reschedule for the next available evening hearing.

In the matter of t/a Zach Liquors, letter dated September 30, 2021 regarding a request to approve
an additional 180 days to effectuate the license.
The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to approve an additional 90 days to effectuate the license.

In the matter of t/a Harborside Hotel, letter dated September 27, 2021 informing the Board
beginning on October 1, 2021 the hotel will be re-opening the restaurant, bar, and lounge with no
entertainment and for now the restaurant hours will be 7:00am — 9:00pm seven days a week.

The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to approve the re-opening of the restaurant, bar and
lounge with no entertainment.

In the matter of t/a t/a Harborside Hotel, letter dated September 30, 2021 informing the Board
to replace the notice that was submitted on September 27, 2021 informing the Board the re-open of the
restaurant, bar, and lounge for breakfast, lunch and dinner. The hours will vary but will be within the
regulation of liquor board license and no special entertainment.

The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to the re-open of the restaurant, bar, and lounge for
breakfast, lunch, and dinner.
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In the matter of t/a t/a National Golf Club at Tantallon, letter dated September 30, 2021
requesting additional 120 days to effectuate the license.

The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to approve an additional 120 days to effectuate the
license.

In the matter of t/a The Board and Brew, letter dated October 1, 2021 regarding a requesting to
approve outdoor seating.
The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to approve the request for outdoor seating.

The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to approve the Monthly Reconciliation Report
for May 2021 and June 2021.

The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to approve the minutes from Regular Session
September 28, 2021, and Administrative VVoting Session September 28, 2021.

The Board took note of the following scheduled meetings:

Scheduled Meetings:
October 13, 2021 @ 7:00 p.m.
October 26, 2021 @ 10:00 a.m.
November 3, 2021 @ 7:00 p.m. (No Hearing. Training for Commissioners.)
November 10, 2021 @ 7:00 p.m.
November 16, 2021 @ 10:00 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Keyanna Little
Administrative Aide





